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MINUTES of the meeting of the PLANS COMMITTEE held at Mountfield, 
Bridport on Wednesday 4 June 2014 at 7.00 p.m. 

 
PRESENT Cllr  P.J. Lathey (in the Chair from item 2 onwards) 

 
Cllrs: G.J. Ackerman C.M. Ray 
 C.O. Michell  Ms S.J. Williams 

          
1. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 
 

RESOLVED: that Cllr P.J. Lathey be elected Chairman of the Committee for the 
ensuing municipal year 2014/2015. 

 
2. ELECTION OF VICE CHAIRMAN 
 

RESOLVED: that Cllr Ms S.J. Williams be elected Vice Chairman of the Committee for 
the ensuing municipal year 2014/2015. 

 
PUBLIC FORUM 

 
Monica King and Charles Couzens provided an update for information on the Bridport 
co-housing scheme. They hoped that the planning application would be submitted by 
the end of June.   

 
3. APOLOGIES 
 

Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Cllrs E.T. Colfox and D.G. Rickard. 
 
4. MINUTES 
 

The minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 28 April 2014 were confirmed as 
a true and correct record and signed by the Chairman. 

 
5. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

There were no declarations of interest.  
 

6. PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 
 RESOLVED:  

 
(1) that the recommendations set out in column 4 of the attached schedule A be 

forwarded to the District Council.  
 

(2) that the amended plans reported for information in Schedule B be noted. 
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7. PLANNING DECISIONS 
 

The Town Clerk reported for information, the planning decisions received relating to 
applications previously considered by the Committee, ENCL: 2825.  

 
RESOLVED: that the planning decisions be noted. 

 
8. NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
 

The Town Clerk updated members on the Neighbourhood Plan and said that, following 
the designation of the area, all participating councils were to meet on Friday 6 June. 
There would be a further update to the Finance and General Purposes Committee and 
full Council later that month. 

 
 RESOLVED: that the latest position be noted. 

  
9. STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
 

There were no items raised. 
 
10. COMMUNICATIONS 
 

The Town Clerk reported that the Town Council had received a copy of the Burton 
Bradstock Parish Plan, which members were welcome to view.  
 
The meeting closed at 7.40 p.m. 
 

 The next meeting of the Plans Committee will be held on 30 June 2014 


